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965 Chederbrook Boulevard
Wayne, PA 19087 5691

June 17,1994

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

License Nos. DPR-44
DPR-56

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
,

1994 Emergency Preparedness Exercise
Scenario Package

Reference: Letter from W. J. Lazarus (NRC) to C. A. McNeill (PECO Energy),
dated August 9,1989

Dear Sir:

Attached is the Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station (PBAPS), Units 2 and 3,
1994 Annual Emergency Exercise scenario package for NRC review. This
information is being submitted sixty (60) days prior to the start of the exercise,
scheduled for the week of August 22,1994, in accordance with guidance
provided in the referenced letter. This exercise is defined as full participation
and therefore will involve full offsite participation.

The referenced letter provides guidance on the submittal of emergency exercise
objectives and scenario guidelines. It specifies that the scenario only should be
protected and distribution limited to those individuals identified in the letter.
Therefore, copies of the attached scenario will only be distributed to those
individuals specified as recipients in the letter and is not for public disclosure.

The attached scenario package contains the scenario objectives, schedules,
exercise rules, and controller contingency and simulator information. It also
contains data relating to plant conditions, radiation levels and release rates to
be presented during the exercise.

: ,

940624021e 940617 0
ff.i .[DR JAADoCK 05o0 7 g



.- . - . _ _ . .

Juns 17,1994
'

.- Pcg3 2,

.

~

PECO Energy Company has designated Mr. Richard Z. Kinard, Manager,
Emergency Preparedness Section, to interface with the NRC regarding this
emergency exercise. Please provide any comments concerning this exercise to
him at the address below. i

PECO Energy Company
Nuclear Group Headquarters
Emergency Preparedness Section

.

965 Chesterbrook Boulevard |
Mail Code 61C-3
Wayne, PA 19087-5691

If you have any questions, please contact us.
f

Sincerely,

/.0. uS.
G. A. Hunger, Jr., Director
Licensing ;

|Attachments

cc: T. T. Martin, Administrator, Region I, USNRC ,

W. L. Schmidt, USNRC Senior Resident inspector, PBAPS :
R. R. Keimig, Chief, Emergency Preparedness Section, Region I, USNRC
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(2 copies of attachments) i
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